
Over the weekend student 
members of USITT from FHS and 
LSHS participated in the CERT 
(Community Emergency Response 
Team) disaster drill with the 
Frisco Fire Dept. This drill helps 
train community members to 
be fi rst responders in the case 
of a mass disaster i.e. tornado, 
earthquake, etc. This is the 8th year 
in participating in the bi-yearly 
event and this year we were asked 
to not only be a part of this drill 
(CERT) but to also have students 
then transported via AmBus to 
Centennial Medical Center and 

perform their mass disaster drill as 
well. It was quite an honor and the 
kids out did themselves, as usual. 
They created all the wounds and 
acted as the 
victims, they 
stuck to their 
characters and 
received great 
praise from 
the Frisco Fire 
Dept., CERT 
members and 
the staff  at 
Centennial 
Medical Center. 

Congratulations on your service 
to help our community be a safer 
place. 

CERT Disaster Drill: May 9, 2014

Up Coming Events:              
May 9th:          Last Day for ‘14-’15 Schedule Changes [4 p.m.]     

              &  Baseball vs North Dallas PLAYOFF GAME @ 7:30

May 10th:       Bond Voting Polls Open 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. &

             Baseball vs North Dallas PLAYOFF GAME @ 1:00

May 13th:       Parenting Series: Divorce/Blended Families

May 14th:       Wear College Shirts to support the Sr. Class

May 15th:       All Library Books are due back & 

             FEF Scholarship Night - By Invitation Only

May 23th:       Senior Day & Bad Weather Makeup “A” Day 

May 26th:       No School - Holiday

The FHS Business Professionals 
of America participated in their 
National Leadership Conference 
last week. This year was above 
and beyond what we have 
experienced in previous years.  
Brock Bauer (12th) & Max Poarch 
(11th), placed 4th in the Nation in 
the BPA event Network Design 
Team.  This is the highest FHS has 
ever placed in this event at the 
National Leadership Conference! 
We would also like to take a 

moment to congratulate all 
three of our National Qualifi ers, 
Erin Melican (10th), Brock Bauer 
(12th) & Max Poarch (11th). They 
ALL did extremely well and were 
extremely fi erce competition 
in their events. We are proud of 
these students and their advisors 
Lindsey Alford, Kip Bledsoe, and 
Kelly Munro. Their advisors are so 
very thankful for the privilege of 
being a part of this experience in 
their high school careers.

BPA Students PLACE at Nationals:

Heartfelt congratulations to the following Art student: 
Sidney Reyes!  She has been accepted into this year’s Nasher 
Summer Institute for Teens!  Only 30 students are selected 
for the Institute at the Nasher Sculpture Center.  This 
program exposes students to many aspects of museums 
and the art world.  The week long Summer Institute will be 
during June 23rd -27th.

Student Accepted to Summer Institute:


